
I 
The Mews, 
23 Farnham Street, 

"1 

Office of Environmental Enforcement, 
Environmental Protection Agency, 
P.O. Box 3000, 
Johnstown Castle Estate, 
Co. Wexford 

17* December 2009 

Fax: 04943714451 
E-mail: mews@iol.ie 

Re: Mr. John Erskine, Crosses, Monaghan, Co. Monaghan. - 
Request for a review of I.P.C. Licence Reg. No. PO696-01 

I.P.C. Reg. No. PO696-01 

Dear SirMadame, 

In accordance with the E.P.A. (Licensing) Regulations 1994 to 2008, we are requesting agreement from 
the Agency to a review of the existing I.P.C. Licence for this farm. 

This review is required to take into account; 

1. the proposed development on this farm, as approved by Monaghan Co. Co. under planning file 
ref. no. 07/993, resulting in a change in stock numbers on the farm and a change in the 
production process from an integrated to a breeding unit. 

2. a change in the operator details from Mr. John Erskine to JMW Farms. 

Please find enclosed the following information, 

0 The appropriate fee required for the application to the Agency to determine 
i.e. €126. 

It would be appreciated if the Agency could deal with this review request at 
convenience. If you require any additional 

Yours Faithfully, /- 
-1 
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